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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM. OREGON 97310-1347

May 3, 1988

Jim Pettyjohn

Department of Transportation
Civil Rights Section

412 Transportation Bldg.
Salem, OR 97310

Dear Jim:

Congratulations on your selection as one of the first winners of the new
Governor's "Management Recognition Award."

I'm glad I was able to reach you by phone to pass on the good news
personally.

I also look forward to attending a reception in your honor at the
Department of Transportation, June 10 at 4:30 p.m. It will be my
pleasure to be on hand on this occasion to honor you, as well as your
colleagues, for your outstanding contributions to state government.

Please feel free to invite members of your family to the reception, for I
know that they, too, deserve credit for your accomplishments.

Again, congratulations on your selection, and I'11 look forward to seeing
you on June 10.

Sincerely,

Neil GMdschmidt
Governor

NG:FM:mal
9213j

cc: Fred Miller
Bob Bothman
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NE!L GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVvERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM. OREGON 97310-1347

July 11, 1988

Dorothy Phillips
7525 S. W. 136th
Beaverton, OR 97005

Dear Ms. Phillips:

Thank you for your letter commending Depértment of Transportation employees,
Dave Hesselgesser and Gary Beutler.

I understand these men gave you assistance above and beyond the call of duty on June
13th at 9:30 a.m. when you had car trouble.

I am pleased to learn that we have employees with a sense of duty to the public.
These are the type of people we strive to employ.

I will send a copy of your letter and my reply to Mr. Hesselgesser and Mr. Beutler’s
supervisor.

Thank you again for writing. I appreciate the willingness of citizens like yourself to
take the time to write and show their appreciation for help received from state
employees. :

NG:se

cc: Department of Transportation
1564G



State Capitol

CORRESPONDENCE REFERRAL REQUEST
Date of request: 06/16/88 M
Agency response due date: / / PLEASE RUSH [ ] /
TO: Department of Transportation < M

FROM: Leah Lyday, Governor’s Office, 8-3111

EIS NUMBER 022039
OFFICE OF THE GOVE V
Correspondence Ung \
Room 254

RE: Attached correspondence from: Dorothy Phillips

TYPE OF RESPONSE REQUESTED:
(please return this referral slip and all original correspondence).

[1 Final response for Governor Goldschmidt’s signature with envelope
and one white copy for our files. (Please enclose envelopes for
all "cc" and "bec” copies.)

[] Wereceived a carbon copy of the attached document. Please send
us a copy of your response to this inquiry along with this
referral slip.

[] Direct response from agency, return one white copy.

[] Other:

FORMAT:  *Date should appear centered under state seal.
*All other text should be blocked to the left margin.
*All letters should include a date, inside address,
salutation, complimentary close, and a signature line.
*Pre-date letters three working days in advance.

197991

Do not date a letter on a weekend or a holiday.

*There should be four blank spaces between the
complimentary close and the signature line.

*Please indicate at the bottom of the letter if there
are enclosures or carbon copies. o

*Please remember to return our referral slip and the
original letter. Also, include copies and envelopes
for "cc" and "bec” as well as an envelope for your
file copy.

If you have a question on a referral, please do not hesitate
to phone us at 8-3111.

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR COOPERATION!
AGENCY RESPONSE APPROVED FOR GOVERNOR’S SIGNATURE:
Signature: Title:
Phone: Date:



THE HONOLABLE PAUL PHILLIPS
15075 SW DAWN COURT
TIGARD, OR 97224

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM. OREGON 97310-1347
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT

GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-1347

June 14, 1988

Mzr. Thomas Picciano

Executive Financial Managers Association
6420 S.W. Macadam Ave.

Portland, OR 97201

Dear Mr. Picciano:

The Governor has asked me to thank you for inviting him to speak at the Executive
Financial Managers Association meeting in September or October.

Governor Goldschmidt appreciates the opportunity you have extended to him.
Unfortunately, due to the already heavy demands on his schedule at that time, he
will be unable to accept your kind invitation.

Thank you again for writing. Please accept the Governor’s best wishes.

Sincerely,

Assistant to the Governor

JS:be
0039s
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Send Wednesday 06/01/88-108:13 am
. ) - S
= (oo o / 7
To: JOAN SMTIH NG A3 XM o /(\&&{)\ 3
Subject: Tom Picciano %Ey,éx\__.» //)

called to see about the status of the Executive Financial Managers Association
request for the Governor to speak in Portland area. They would accpet a
morning breakfast time if a lunch time wouldn’t work. They would also

accept the third Tuesday or the third Wednesday of the month.

I told Tom Picciano that I would let you know about their flexibility and
that we would get back to him when we had considered the September dates.



April 14, 1988

Joan Smith

Assistant to the Governor
Governor's Office

State Capitol

Salem, OR 97310

SUBJECT: Request for Governor's Presentation to the EFMA.

Dear Ms. Smith:

We are confirming our telephone conversation with your office prop051ng
that the Honorable Neil Goldschmidt, Governor of Oregon, present gElRENETRN
il BEYA) . We would propose

Second Choice

Date:

- 12:00 noon:

Time: - 12:00 noon.

Place: - Luncheon meeting at a — Luncheon meeting at a
major motor hotel or major motor hotel or
motor inn in the motor inn in the
Portland/Beaverton area. Portland/Beaverton area.

While we prefer to leave the general tone and topic of the Governor's presentation
to his ultimate discretion (given the time of year and the then current

events), the membership of the EFMA would be particularly interested in

hearing the Governor's thoughts on economic development, international

trade and the Oregon economic and business climate for smaller but rapidly
growing companies. We anticipate an audience of at least 50 business executives
from the greater Portland metropolitan area.

The EFMA is a non profit organization of executive financial officers with
"line" responsibility. Their companies are characterized as relatively

young and/or fast growing and/or changing directions and/or relatively

small by their industry's standards and/or in the development stage. Typically,
"Fortune 1000" or well-established companies will not have representation

in the EFMA. The purpose of the EFMA is to develop a close—knit peer group

of financial business professionals that provides support, knowledge, sharing
of experiences and a furtherlng of professional careers heretofore unavailable
to financial executives in such growth-stage companies.



Joan Smith

Assistant to the Governor
April 14, 1988

Page 2

We believe that the EFMA membership constituency dovetails well with the
Governor's aspirations for Oregon economic progress and that the members
are exceedingly receptive to these plans. Hence, we cannot think of a
more appropriate speaker; nor a greater honor to our organization, than
for the Governor to kick off our 1988-89 year.

Should you have any questions or need further clarification about our request,
please contact me at 246-1199 in Portland. Your consideration of our proposal
is most graceously appreciated.

Respectfully requested,
Executive Financial Managers Association

o B

Thomas B. Picciano



NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-1347

April 19, 1988

Mr. Thomas Picciano

Executive Financial Managers Association
6420 S.W. Macadam Ave.

Portland, OR 97201

Dear Mr. Picciano:

Thank you for your recent letter inviting Governor Goldschmidt to speak at the
Executive Financial Managers Association meeting in September or October.

At this time we are holding your request. I am happy to note your invitation for
consideration as we move closer to the date of the event. We will do our best to be
considerate of your advance requirements for planning and organization.

If you have any questions please call me or my assistant, Barbara Carranza, at
373-1582.

Sincerely,

2Joan Smith

Assistant to the Governor

JS:be
0019s
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April 10, 1989

Sue Pickell

Seaside Chamber of Commerce
PO Box 7

Seaside, OR 97138

Dear Sue:

One of the most exciting aspects of bringing films to Oregon is the
opportunity to see communities step right in and assure both the filmmaker
and the Film and Video Office that they will fully cooperate when the
project is on location.

I understand that you and other enthusiastic folks on the North Coast
were available as problem solvers, drivers and even extras in "The
Haunting of Sarah Hardy." There must have been a lot of excitement up
there, along with the inevitable complications, and I join with the Film
and Video Office in thanking you from the state of Oregon.

It’s going to be quite a thrill to see the North Coast playing a starring
role when the movie airs later this year.

Thanks again for your strong support during this project.

Sincerely,

Neil Goldschmidt
Governor

NG:krs
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-3111

March 29, 1990

Leon and Becky Pike
1632 SW Hume Court
Portland, OR 97219

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Pike:

Thank you for your letter regarding possible Nationai Governor’s Association support of
the nuclear test ban treaty. We did raise the issue at the appropriate NGA committee
meeting, and indicated Oregon support for such an NGA resolution. There was a good
discussion, but the group voted against going forward with a resolution.

With the interest of so many people in this topic, in Oregon and across the country, | am
sure it will continue to be discussed in a variety of forums. | am glad that we were able
to raise it in this one, even if it did not go forward. | appreciate your support on the issue.

Sincerely,

Neil Gdldschmidt
Governor



15 51858

A e~
1632 swﬁmﬂfv _
Portland, OR 97219 ED
December 6DEC98% 105

s

Governor Neil Goldschmidt EOVES,
254 state Capitol
Salem, OR 97310

Y Fa Y] .

Dear Governor Goldschmidt,

By now you are aware of the resolution prepared by the Salt Lake
City group "Writing to Stop Nuclear Testing. We am writing to-
encourage you to support the resolution at the International
Trade and Foreign Affairs Committee meeting in January. We
understand that for a resolution to receive a vote it must first
obtain the support of either the Chair or Vice Chair so please
encourage one or both to support it. When it passes the
committee we urge you to give it additional support at the
Governors Association Meeting.

We work with BELLS 0OF PEACE and a variety of other peace groups
here in Portland. We are trying, as most Oregonians are, to find
ways to help this tired old world of ours because we think it is
worth saving.

Sincerely,

v, Mr.Leon A.Pike i
%ﬂe 1632 SW Hume Court
! Portland OR Leon & Becky Pike,
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT

GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-3111

November 1, 1988

Dr. C. Wright Pinson, Director
Liver Transplantation Program
Oregon Health Sciences University
3181 SW Sam Jackson Park Rd.
Portland, OR 97201

Dear Dr. Pinson:

1 am taking this opportunity to add my congratulations to the many others you’ve
received for your three successful liver transplants since October 19.

The first transplant was a feat in itself, but you followed it with two more that caught
everyone’s attention. Since last week, many Oregonians closely followed the media
coverage regarding the health of the five Portland-area residents who ate poison
mushrooms. We waited for medical reports, often feeling as though members of our
own families were involved.

Throughout this entire time, you’ve demonstrated compassion coupled with highly
trained skills to make me very proud of Oregon as a leader in the Pacific Northwest.
I’'m especially impressed with the team effort made by the Oregon Health Sciences
University and the Veterans Administration Hospital. The cooperation among faculty,
physicians, staff and students at the two facilities has resulted in your success. On
behalf of all Oregon citizens and your patients, I thank you for providing such a high
level of professional health care.

Again, my heartiest congratulations and best wishes for your future success. I'm
proud of all of you.

Sincerely,

Neil G¥dschmidt ?g, ‘—% \f"@—?’g

Govemor

NG:vmb ac - ) %/Q_Q_&P D




VS OFFICE Electronic Mail Tuesday 11/01/88 12:04 pm Page: 1

To: .-*  Valerie Ball CAPITOL-254
Frdm: Barbara Carranza ’
Subject: Congrats letter from NG Date: 11/01/88
bistribution:

Not Requested

Neil asked if I would arrange to have a letter of congrats prepared
to go to UofO Health Sciences on their liver transplant for mushroom
person. (It was a success and I think I heard via media it was their
second.) Would you be able to do to put in his packet tonight? Or
he might even sign after lunch - but that may be too soon for you.
Tonight is fine - but I think he’d like to see it.

WA



A, Rober¢ Pisang
Execu tive

Paramount Pi
5555

Ctures copp.
Melrose Avenye




lﬁfsﬁ/ /(/'VE)”-. /
Fleamen TA%Y sehoo
pis ot Miver 77777




P( TcHFORD

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Dear Martin:

I second Allyce Alexander's complimentary
letter. I appreciate the terrific job you did
on this recruiting effort. This is an impor-
tant position, and because of your efforts, we
have a quality person to. fill the job.

Sincerely,

.




2475 LANCASTER DRIVE NE, BLDG. B, SUITE 9, SALEM, OREGON 87310
NEIL Cvemon T PHONE 378-6533; TOLL FREE 1-800-522-2602 GovERNOR

SVaRNOR'E GFFICE

August 8, 1989

Governor Neil Goldschmidt
Office of the Govermor
State Capitol

Salem, OR 97310

Dear Governor Goldschmidt:

As Chair of the Long Term Care Ombudsman Committee during its search
for a new State Ombudsman, I want to commend the Executive
Department's personnel unit for their outstanding efforts on our
behalf. Vicki Nakashima, Susan Bibelheimer and Martin Pitchford
carried out their responsibilities promptly and efficiently and in
very high professional style. Perhaps just as important, they were
exemplary ambassadors of good will—I have seldom worked with such
friendly and warm people. I was entirely satisfied with everything
they did and have been happy to say it to many in our Program.

They represent the very best assets of state government: good

people!
Gl

Allyce (lexander, Former Chair
State Long Term Care Ombudsman Advisory Committee

Sincerely,

AA/tfb
CC: Susan Bibelheimer

Vicki Nakashima
Martin Pitchford

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT

GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM. OREGON 97310-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-3111

September 19, 1988

Gilbert Placencia, Jr.
NOSOTROS SOMOS FAMILIA
P. O. Box 770249, Suite #417
Houston, TX 77215

Dear Mr. Placencia:

I am enclosing two State of Oregon lapel pins you requested in your letter of August
29th. The State of Oregon is proud that a citizen of Texas desires to wear our lapel
pins. I hope you enjoy wearing them.

Thank you for writing. My best to you.

Sincerely,

Neil Goldschmidt
Govermor

NG:se
1746G
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NOSOTROS SOMOS FAMILIA

GILBERT J. PLACENCIA, JR. August 29, 1988
MSW, CSW Monday

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE

The Honorable Neil Goldschmnidt
Governor of the State of Oregon
State Capitol
Salem, Oregon

Dear Governor Goldschmnidt:

Please send me two State of Oregon lapel pins. I will wear
these pins with pride and honor.

Very truly yours,

B N\ Vet o SOV SR\
Gilbert Placencia, Jr.
NOSOTROS SOMOS FAMILIA

P. 0. BOX 770249 « SUITE 417 « HOUSTON, TEXAS 77215
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-311t

December 11, 1989

Mr. Dan Plaza

Superintendent

Willamalane Park and Recreation District
Administration Building

151 North Fourth Street

Springfield, OR 97477-5498

Dear Mr. Plaza:

I was pleased to receive your letter urging my support for WISTEC. I have been
impressed by the broad base leadership which is gathering to rescue WISTEC and to
ensure its success into the future.

WISTEC is an important regional asset and, like its sister institution in the Portland
area, has the potential of aiding us for decades to come in our efforts to encourage
our young to find, in the fascination and technology, an understanding of what is
around them. Or, perhaps even a career for their future.

I have discussed this proposal at great length with State Senator Larry Hill and with
Mrs. Marie Jones. In response to their encouragement I’ve notified each that I am .
providing a $15,000 challenge grant from available lottery funds. The details will
be worked out over the next thirty days. '

Again, I appreciate your support for this important organization

Neil Go‘Qschmidt

Govemn

NG:ts
0032



ADMINISTRATION BUILDING
151 North Fourth Street
Springfield, Oregon 97477-5498
(503) 726-4335

November 27, 1989

This correspondence is in support of the Willamette Science and Technology Center (WISTEC) in
Eugene, Oregon. Willamalane Park and Recreation District has utilized the Center for many years
scheduling trips for groups of school children to WISTEC's programs. The District often sends a
busload of children to the Center on non-school days, through our School Recreation program.
The Center has a rich heritage in this area and Willamalane has pledged to schedule a minimum of
$1,000 in paid-admission trips to WISTEC, to begin as soon as the Center reopens. The staff of
Willamalane believes that the program offerings of WISTEC are important to area children and
supports the Center and its goals.

2

Sincerely,

Jon 20—

Dan Plaza
Superintendent

DP:pl

/ = 1986 NATIONAL GOLD MEDAL GRAND AWARD WINNER
: For excellence in Park & Recreation Management
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-1347

December 21, 1988

George Platt
2667 Fairmount Blvd.
Eugene, OR 97403

Dear Professor Platt:

I would like to thank you for participating in the PUD eminent domain
study. It was a difficult task and a controversial subject. You tackled
it as I wished you to do, objectively and forthrightly. The product is a
clear elucidation of the law which will well serve the Legislature.

Hopefully, it will serve to restrain some of the rhetorical excess on the
issue and contribute toward a more muted and rational debate.

I appreciate your willingness to devote the time and effort you did to
this important public undertaking. Oregon is fortunate to have people
lTike yourself willing to provide the quality time and effort you did on
this important subject.

Sincerely,

Neil Goldschmidt
Governor

NG:she
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NEIL. GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 973 10-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-3111

March 8, 1990

Peggy Podboy

Meeting Manager

American Association of Neurological Surgeons
22 S. Washington Street, Suite 100

Park Ridge, FL 60068

Dear Ms. Podboy:

I am pleased to join with the Portland/Oregon Visitors Association in inviting you to Portland for the
1997 Annual Meeting of the American Association of Neurological Surgeons. I am proud of the
excellent convention and meeting facilities available in Portland, and extend this invitation with the
certainty that your membership will enjoy its time in Portland.

Oregonians are extremely proud of the beauty and diversity of their state. And in Portland,

breathtaking countryside surrounds a city famous for its architecture, historical sites, and cultural
activities.

As Oregon’s largest city, Portland offers something for everyone. The "City of Roses" has opera, its own
symphony orchestra, live theater, professional basketball and baseball, shopping, museums, and art
galleries all situated in one of the most beautiful parts of the country. Portland has developed a large

inner-city park system which showcases indigenous plant life, formal gardens, and the spectacular
landscape of the area.

While the city itself has much to offer, it is only a short trip to some of Oregon’s most enticing
attractions. Mt. Hood, home of the picturesque Timberline Lodge and world class skiing, is an hour
away, as is the magnificent Columbia River Gorge. A trip to the remarkable Oregon coast requires only

ninety minutes of driving. As you can see, one need not travel far to "escape" the hustle and bustle of
city life. '

I am certain you will enjoy Portland as the site of your 1997 AANS meeting. My staff is ready to
answer questions, and we are eager to be of assistance to you.

Sincerely,

Neil Golflschmidt
Governor

NG:ae
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT

GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM. OREGON 97310-1347

August 10, 1988

Mr. Jeff Pollard, Marketing Manager
Pepsi Cola

2627 N.E. Sandy Blvd.

Portland, OR 97232

Dear Jeff:

I’m sure you share with me the thrill associated with the successful State Games of
Oregon. To see this positive program grow with such magnitude is a credit to many
people. The volunteers who labored so hard on this program deserve much
recognition. Because of their efforts, every region of the State is now represented in
this All-Oregon amateur sports festival. This program is yet another ray of sunshine
for Oregonians.

The State Games of Oregon would not be possible, however, without the financial
support of community-minded corporate sponsors like Pepsi Cola. I know I'm joined
by many others who recognize your commitment to the program.

In my remarks during the Opening Ceremonies, I said I expected the number of
participants to "double” next year! This is an ambitious goal to be sure; however, I
believe it is attainable...and with continued aggressive support from Pepsi Cola, I
know we can do it. :

Again, my thanks for your commitment.

Sincerely,

Neil Goldschmidt
Govemor

NG:se
1640G
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Mr. Jeff pollard  Gtata (Fames of Oregon

Marketing Manager

Pepsi Cola
2627 N.E. Sandy Blvd.
Portland, Oregon 97232

Dear Jeff:

I'm sure you share with me the thrill associated with the successful
State Games of Oregon. To see this positive program grow with such
magnitude is a credit to many many people. The volunteers who labored so
hard on this program deserve much recognition. Because of their efforts,
every region of the State is now represented in this All-Oregon amateur
sports festival. This program is yet another ray of sunshine for

Oregonians.

The State Games of Oregon would not be possible, however, without the
financial support of community-minded corporate sponsors like Pepsi Cola.
I know I'm joined by many others who recognize your commitment to the

program.

In my remarks during the Opening Ceremonies, I said that I expected the
number of participants to "double" next year! This is an ambitious goal
to be sure, however I believe it is obtainable...and with continued
aggressive support from Pepsi Cola, I know we can do it.

Again, my thanks for your commitment.

Sincerely,

Neil Goldschmidt

Governor

ElEiE@II

Primary Sponsor
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-3111

September 20, 1988

GREETINGS:

As Govemor of the State of Oregon, I am pleased and proud to congratulate the
Portland Union Stockyards and the Red Steer Restaurant and Lounge on your 80th
anniversary.

Your two organizations have long been part of a familiar scene in north Portland, and
generations of residents and visitors alike have enjoyed the warmth of your welcome.
You have contributed to our economy, and I am glad to have this opportunity to thank
you for being such an important part of our community and state.

The events you’ve planned for your 80th birthday party--carriage rides, a "bull fight,"
prizes, videos--will amuse your guests and provide both them and you with many
happy memories. In addition, the steer, lambs and goat are appropriate for your
celebration. I, too, hope your livestock, especially the steer, are friendly.

Once again, congratulations on your 80th birthday. I’'m proud that you’re part of
Oregon, and I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Neil Goldschmidt
Governor

NG:vmb
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT
GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM, OREGON 97310-0370

TELEPHONE: 378-31 11

September 6, 1988

Mr. Charles John Post
P. O.Box 86
Chemult, OR 97731
Dear Mr. Post

Your letter and report of August 17th have been referred to Robert Schumacher,
Administrator of Intergovernmental Relations for action. He will contact you shortly.

I have no jurisdiction in local governmental matters, but Mr. Schumacher will assist
you with your problems in Klamath County.

Good luck in your endeavors.

NG:se
1707G

c: Robert Schumacher
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NEIL GOLDSCHMIDT

GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
STATE CAPITOL
SALEM. OREGON 97310-1347

August 10, 1988

Mr. Larry Postlewait, Sales Manager
Hostess

Continental Baking Company, Inc.
103 N. Ivy Street

Portland, OR 97212

Dear Larry:

I’m sure you share with me the thrill associated with the successful State Games of
Oregon. To see this positive program grow with such magnitude is a credit to many
people. The volunteers who labored so hard on this program deserve much
recognition. Because of their efforts, every region of the State is now represented in
this All-Oregon amateur sports festival. This program is yet another ray of sunshine
for Oregonians. :

The State Games of Oregon would not be possible, however, without the financial
support of community-minded corporate sponsors like Hostess. I know I’'m joined by
many others who recognize your commitment to the program.

In my remarks during the Opening Ceremonies, I said I expected the number of
participants to "double” next year! This is an ambitious goal to be sure; however, I
believe it is attainable...and with continued aggressive support from Hostess, I know
we can do it.

Again, my thanks for your commitment.

Sincerely,

Neil Go)dschmidt
Govemnbr

NG:se
1640G
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State Games of Oregon

Mr. Larry Postlewait

Sales Manager

Hostess

Continental Baking Co.,Inc.
103 N. Ivy Street
Portland, Oregon 97212

Dear larry:

I'm sure you share with me the thrill associated with the successful
State Games of Oregon. To see this positive program grow with such
magnitude is a credit to many many people. The volunteers who labored so
hard on this program deserve much recognition. Because of their efforts,
every region of the State is now represented in this All-Oregon amateur
sports festival. This program is yet another ray of sunshine for

Oregonians.

The State Games of Oregon would not be possible, however, without the
- financial support of community-minded corporate sponsors like Hostess. I
know I'm joined by many others who recognize your commitment to the
program.

In my remarks during the Opening Ceremonies, I said that I expected the
number of participants to "double" next year! This is an ambitious goal
to be sure, however I believe it is obtainable...and with continued

aggressive support from Hostess, I know we can do it.
Again, my thanks for your commitment.
Sincerely,

Neil Goldschmidt

Governor
ELEVER
.@

Primary Sponsor
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A. ROBERT PISANO
Executive Vice President
General Counsel

April 25, 1989

The Honorable Neil Goldschmidt
Governor of the State of Oregon
State Capitol

Salem, Oregon 97310-1347

Dear Neil:

Thank you for your note. We enjoyed meeting
you and your colleagues. I am sure you saw that
our organization enjoys working in Oregon and with
your people.

Enclosed is a memento of your Paramount visit.

Please stay in touch.

Sincerely,

A. Robeft Pisano

ARP/ddb
Enclosure

P.S. If it doesn't fit, let me know.

ccC: F. Mancuso

5555 Melrose Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90038-3197 (213) 468-5085
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DIANNE PERRY
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
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JILL THORNE
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
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Re membey me .

.. , : \
--Qoux Kool-Ald F‘ﬂgnd o7 RECE’VED
fom Klamath Talls \4 FEB L4
/ -
Tin Sovry Goure /w | b, o
Sk .. with heartfelt wishes
T am ’\"OO v . that you'll soon be enjoying

a complete recovery.

Plumse

T have the clhicken
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Somebody sweet
has moved into our place..
A bundle of love
with a cute little face..
With pretty pink dresses,
with ribbons and lace..

Our dear little doll of a daughter!

Name Emma Michelle
Ne/wardn  Pershow

Date Oct. 2, 1989
Weight 816s Mo

Parents Joe Petshow
L Trsh Neiweordh
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- EMERACD VALLEY oo

83293 Dale Kuni Road (503) 895-4980
Creswell, Oregon 97426 (503) 485-6796 Eugene
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THOMAS B, PICCIANO
Vlcefreslider]t Finance



